
 

 

 

 

 

 

“The love of the Lord has no end, nor has his bounty been exhausted. Every 
morning they are renewed; How great is his fidelity! " Lamentations 3:22, 23. 
 
Dear brothers. 
 
Fraternal greetings from Chile. 
I inform you about the preaching work that our gracious God allows us to do in 
this corner of the world. 
I am always thanking God in my prayers for all of you, thanking the Lord for the 
communion that you give me in my work of preaching the gospel in Chile. 
  

WORK CARRIED OUT IN JULY 2021. 
 
I teach 12 lessons of the biblical course "The Formation Of The Christian 
Principle And Growth" with brothers Edgardo Castellano and Andrea Pérez, 
new members of the church. 
Lessons on "The Godhead" with brothers Erick and Estéfani, who had 4 years 
with the sectarian group of "Jehovah's Witnesses". 
The Church of Christ in Limache remains faithful and firm in the faith serving 
the Lord. 
 
Some Of The Lessons Presented To The Church: 
 
- "Not Reaching for the Grace of the Lord" Hebrews 12:15. 

- "The Ministry Of Reconciliation" 2 Corinthians 5:20. 

- "Reaching the divine Nature" 2 Peter 1: 3-4. 

- "Reconciled In Christ" Colossians 1: 19-20. 

- "Keeping Our Focus On Heaven" John 14: 2-3. 

- "The Power of the Effective Prayer of the Righteous One" James 5:16. 

- "The Wrath of God" Romans 1: 18-32. 

- "The Word of God" Hebrews 4:12. 
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Brother Rubén Toledo, my co-worker, continues to present several biblical lessons on the 
topic: "The Government Of The Church." 
Also The brothers Nelson Moraga, Rodrigo Acevedo are faithful collaborators in the work of 
the church. 
 
 

TEACHING THROUGH THE INTERNET. 
 

I am always presenting Bible lessons, through the Zoom, 
Skype and WhatsApp platforms. This month I was 
teaching the word of the Lord with churches of Christ in 
Chile and Colombia Also every Thursday I give Bible 
studies to the Church of Christ in Pillaro Ecuador. 
I continue in my work of recording videos with Bible 
lessons that I send to brothers in various countries. This 
evangelistic effort has been very useful and well received 
by the brothers in times of pandemic. 
 

 
Bautism. 
 
Our work to teach the word of God has paid off. Edgar Castellano, 30, obeyed 
the gospel on July 11, being baptized for the forgiveness of his sins, Acts 2:38. 
We glorify God for this new soul that receives the salvation offered by our Lord 
Jesus Christ. 

 
 

 
                    Baptism of Edgar Castellano.                                      Brothers present at Edgar's baptism. 



Our Health. 
 
Regarding the health of Inés and the trigeminal neuralgia that affects her, thanks to the 
mercy of our God she has improved a lot. Although she is still under the surveillance of 
doctors. During the month I felt affected by frequent tachycardias, I visited the doctor and 
after the cardiac examinations everything was fine with the heart. A problem with platelets 
and white blood cells is what has shown deficiency, the tests show anemia. The doctor has 
ordered an endoscopy and colonoscopy. Her prayers will be of great help in these moments 
of delicate health. 
 

Plans To Travel To Punta Arenas Extreme South Of Chile. 
 

In September 2019 we baptized 6 people in the 
city of Punta Arenas, which is 2,132 miles from 
Limache, (3 hours by plane). Due to the 
pandemic, I stopped traveling to continue 
teaching the word of God to these brothers. 
Although I keep in touch with them answering 
questions and sending Bible studies. My plans 
are, if God allows it, to travel from August 24 to 
30 to be with these my beloved brothers who 
have had a hard time in this time of pandemic. 
They have told me of their need for Bibles and 

hymn books of praise. I have set myself the task of printing a book of spiritual canticles. I 
have also managed to buy 15 Bibles. It is my desire to visit these brothers because by 
studying the word of the Lord we can strengthen their spirits so that they receive new 
strength. 
The brothers of the Church of Christ in Punta Arenas will be very grateful that we visit them 
again and comfort them with the blessed word of God. 
 
Dear brothers. Thank you for your prayers and support in my work of preaching the gospel 
in Chile. Thank you for your monthly financial aid that is essential to continue working in 
the propagation of the gospel in Chile. 
Our merciful God bless you and keep you always. 
 
His brother,  

Emilio Acevedo. 


